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Dear Parents…
Welcome to our Spring Newsletter – the 

latest information and updates below.

Next Meetup 
 

  

 

 

 
Thanks...

To the parents of 1st class for organising the 
Communion afters. Likewise to those who 

were on hand for Grandparents Day and for 
all the donations of cakes and sandwiches. 

Both events were a great success! 

Old Uniform Fund Use
As you will have seen on DoJo we were able to get 

the school corridor decals down just in time for the 
WSE. This was funded from the Old Uniform 

Account. Also a collection of new graphic readers 
has been ordered which Ms. Russell requested and 
we feel will be put to great use for years to come.

Contact
You can contact the PA by email; 
castletownnspa@gmail.com

Please let us know if you have any suggestions or 
ideas, we appreciate all feedback.

Split the Pot
We will be hitting pause on STP for the summer 
break. We would like to take this opportunity to 
thank families for the continued support on this 

fund-raising initiative. We rely on your support and 
STP has helped fund multiple events and 
experiences this year. Christmas Elf, the 

Planetarium Experience, Grandparents and Holy 
Communion Afters, Easter treats, and of course 

our Sports Day BBQ.

Paired Reading & Maths4Fun
These 2 projects have been really well received by 
the school and the WSE assessor even mentioned 

to us how we are ahead of the game as 
re-structuring plans for schools roll out in the 

coming years to include more parent participation. 
If you are able to give up 1 hour on a Friday 

morning once a month please get in touch. Games 
like snakes&ladders, Bingo, Connect4, no quadratic 

equations or algebra we can assure  you!

Next Project
Our next big project, at the schools request, is to  

re-vamp the Sensory/Mindfulness room. This room 
is small but has the potential to be a really special 

space for all pupils to enjoy for moments of 
mindfulness and sensory regulation. We would 

love your input!

The next Parents Association get together 
will be held on the evening of 

Wednesday 24th May at 8pm at the school.
We have lots to organise for Sports Day and 

will be grateful to anyone who can lend a 
hand. All parents are welcome and 

encouraged to attend. See you there!
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